

Learning Together for Life

Executive Head Teacher: Andrew Smith B.Ed (Hons), M.Sc, NPQH **Head of School:** Nichola Allerston BA (QTS), NPQH

Market Rasen Church of England Primary School (VC)

Mill Road, Market Rasen, Lincolnshire, LN8 3BL T: 01673 842395 F: 01673 843866 E: enquiries@marketrasen.lincs.sch.uk www.marketrasen.lincs.sch.uk

Thursday 14th April 2016

Dear Parent/Carer,

During last term we witnessed children taking part in a brilliant range of after school activities which have encompassed all the children's interests and talents whether that be sporting, academic or artistic. Pupils have shared success both within clubs and at outside tournaments. As a school we are very proud of our children at Market Rasen Church of England Primary School and how our children achieve their goals. Our children are able to co-operate with one another very easily and share in each other's successes whilst also finding enjoyment in this. I hope that as we now come into the summer term these successes can continue.

As a continuation of the extra-curricular commitment that the staff here at Market Rasen Primary School show, we are now able to present to you the clubs that will be offered for Terms 5 and 6.

As before, with the governors' approval, a small charge has been agreed, the cost of which has been kept to a minimum as maximum participation is a key aim. The charge for these clubs will be £1 per club per week. However, if your child is entitled to free school meals, there is no charge for clubs.

Clubs will run weekly and will start week commencing Monday 25th April. The majority of clubs will run after school. They will run for 4 weeks up to half term and for 6 weeks after half term week commencing Monday 6th June. Should the need to cancel a club arise, you will receive a minimum of 24 hours notice. If it is not possible to give 24 hours notice due to unforeseen circumstances, additional staffing will be sourced. In the event of poor weather, all activities that are being run outside will be brought inside and alternative, but similar activities will be organised.

Overleaf are all the clubs that will be offered during this summer term, the day each club will be run on and the member of staff taking the club. Please put your child's name at the top of the sheet and tick the box of the activity(ies) that you wish your child to take part in. Places in some of the clubs are limited and will be awarded on a strictly first come first served basis. Please return the completed form to the school office by Tuesday 19th April at the latest (payment is not required at this stage but will be requested later). Once places have been allocated, you will receive confirmation of the club(s) your child is able to attend and at this point payment will be requested. If payment is not received by the stated deadline, your child will not be able to attend the club(s).

If you have any further questions or require more information about any of the clubs your child is interested in, please contact myself as I will be more than happy to answer them. I can be contacted on the school's phone number.

Yours faithfully

Mr D Toothill

Teacher of Physical Education











